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Greetings!

HACC cares about your health and the health of your family. While the risk of contracting
coronavirus in the United States remains low, it is important that you stay informed and take
appropriate precautions.

For information about COVID-19, the new strain of coronavirus, please see HACC’s Stay Up to
Date on the Coronavirus page.  Here you will find:

· Links to international, national and state public health organizations
· General information about coronavirus and the COVID-19 strain
· Steps you and your family can take to stay healthy

HACC has a preparedness plan to maintain our operations should COVID-19 spread to Pennsylvania
and impact our workforce and our student population.  In the meanwhile, students and employees
can help reduce the risk of infection by:

· Staying home except to get medical care
· Separating yourself from other people in your home
· Calling ahead before visiting your doctor
· Wearing a facemask
· Covering your coughs and sneezes
· Washing your hands
· Avoiding sharing household items
· Monitoring your symptoms

HACC cares for YOU!  If you have questions, please contact askHR@hacc.edu.

Thank you!
Aimee
Aimee Brough, SPHR, SHRM-SCP
Pronouns: She, Her, Hers
Vice President, Human Resources and Organizational Development 
HACC, Central Pennsylvania’s Community College

https://www.hacc.edu/Resources/stay-up-to-date-on-the-coronavirus.cfm
https://www.hacc.edu/Resources/stay-up-to-date-on-the-coronavirus.cfm
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/guidance-prevent-spread.html
mailto:askHR@hacc.edu



